
Virginia Association of  
Fundraising Executives 

Member Proxy 
 

 
 

The Board of Directors of the Virginia Association of Fund-Raising Executives 
(VAFRE) asks each member to vote on the following questions, either by proxy 
or in person at the meeting on June 4, 2019. The Board encourages a “yes” 
vote on each item. The Slate of Officers and Directors and draft Budget are 
available on the VAFRE web site (www.vafre.org) for the members to review. 

 
I approve the 2019-2020 Slate of Officers and Directors. 
 
 ___ Yes  ___ No 
 
 
I approve the 2019-2020 budget as presented. 
 
 ___ Yes  ___ No 
 
 

Member Name: _________________________________ Date: ___________________ 
   (please print) 
 

Signature: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
All proxies must be returned no later than Monday, June 3, 2019 
at noon. They may be emailed to admin@vafre.org, faxed to 
VAFRE at (804) 368-3398, or mailed to PO Box 6605, Richmond, 
Virginia, 23230. 
 


